Planning for 2008 Area 2 Meeting

Area Director Berenice Payne met with Bundaberg members in late November to plan an interesting and exciting programme for the 2008 Area Meeting in beautiful Bargara Beach on the weekend of 26/27 April 2008.  

As the day before (Friday), is a holiday, it is hoped Zontians will plan to make it a holiday weekend with their families. 
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